


Proposed Roster 

After careful review and consideration, the District is proposing the 

following: In consultation with Cashier           there were two proposed rosters: 

1. 18 hours per week, 3x6 hour days
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After consultation on 20 December 2023 Cashier opted for the first option of 18 hours on a trial 

basis commencing on Monday the 11th of March 2024 for a trial period of eight weeks. 

The staff member was sent email correspondence in regards to these changes on dates 20 December 
2023, 28 December 2023, 13 February 2024. A verbal conversation was held on 11 January 2024 and 
a letter was sent by hand summarising the changes and giving 4 weeks' notice on the 9 February 2023. 

The HSU was sent correspondence via an emailed letter on 6 March 2024. 

The key benefits of the proposal include: 

This change is requested to ensure alignment with the business needs of the Clinical Support Services 

Teams to support efficient and effective use of resourcing. This is supported with an increase in 

cashless payments and the implementation of a new Payment Portal. 

Staff have been preliminary canvassed on the proposal. Staff have been invited to provide feedback 

by 6th May 2024. 

With this proposed change I can confirm there will be: 

No changes to shift allowances 

One impacted employee 
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